
A Bright Beginning Child Care 

Family Picnic Potluck 

Saturday June 20th 

From 10:30am to 2:00pm 

At the Avondale/Comp Park 102 street and 113ave. 

Sign-up sheet in the front entrance of the Center 

The Burgers and Hotdogs will be supplied by the 
CentreEntertainment by Hip Flick Hoops she will give us a lesson  

And give the children opportunity to show off their newskills from 12:30 to 1:30 

In the event that the weather does not co-operate I will send out a cancellation 
Email that morning  

We will be closed  
Wednesday July 1st 

have a happy 
Canada Day 

If you need care and have no 
alternate care, contact 
Marietta we have a few staff 
who may take children in 
their own home that day. 

I (Marietta) will be away from 
the 5 of July to the 28.  

Jessie will be happy to take 

your fee payment during that 

time, she is usually found in 

the Kitchen. 

Reminders 

 If you are going on holidays please write 
them on the posters that each classroom has 
up  

 Phone in if your child is absent 
 Provide a water bottle that is easy to clean 

and dishwasher friendly. 
 Appropriate outdoor shoes NO flip-flops 

please. 
 Have you signed up for your Casino shift, 

Casino dates Sun. Oct 18th and Mon Oct 19th 

Are you a handy man/Carpenter? The Centre is 
looking for a lockable, extra-large deck box,to set 
outside where we could store the recycling that gets 
collected and taken to the Bottle Depot, so the bags 
don’t clutter up the front hall. 


